From: Che

To: <u>Coffin Butte Landfill Appeals</u>
Subject: RE Republic"s appeal

Date: Wednesday, September 17, 2025 8:08:42 PM

**CAUTION:** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Commissioners Wyse, Malone and Shepherd,

The fact that Republic Services appealed the Planning Commission's *unanimous* denial decision, after all the work the Commission did, all the time spent reviewing the application and considering so much testimony... is infuriating.

It takes a lot of nerve for Republic to do this after such a clear rejection the PC made. What part of NO doesn't Republic understand? And look at how the corporation is choosing to spend its money? Where are the improvements? Are they fixing the gas leaks? The leachate problems?

This is a slap in the face to the citizens of our county.

The evidence was and is clear. This needs to be stopped. Please firmly uphold the PC's denial of LU-24-027.

Thank you.

Cheryl Stevenson